CAPIZZI LAW OFFICES

11 Hillside Ave., Second Floor
Tenafly, NJ 07670
MATTHEW G. CAPIZZI, ESQ. 201 266 8300 (o)
NJ., N.Y., & D.C. Bars 201 266 8301 (f)
Capizzilaw.com
New York Office:
1 Blue Hill Plaza
Lobby Level, Suite 1509
Pearl River, NY 10965
Reply to New Jersey Office

May 16, 2022
Request for Adjournment

Via Email: ncowley@northvalenj.org

Nicole Cowley — Secretary

Borough of Northvale Combined Planning Board and
Zoning Board of Adjustment

116 Paris Avenue

Northvale, NJ 07647

Re: Vossler — Northvale Combined PB/ZBA (the “Applicant™)
153A Scharer Avenue; Block: 1001, Lot 10 (the “Property”)

Dear Ms. Cowley:

Please accept this letter as the Applicant’s request to adjourn this matter from the Board’s
May 18, 2022 agenda carrying same to the Board’s June 1, 2022 agenda, without further notice.
Unfortunately, one of the Applicant’s professionals is not available to attend.

The Applicant hereby consents to an extension of time until June 1, 2022 for the Board to
render a decision on this matter.

Thank you for your continued courtesies.

Very truly yours,
Glosia Duby
Gloria Duby, Paralegal

MGC/gd
cc: Via Email
Gregg Paster, Esq. — Board Attorney
Chris Dour, P.E. — Board Engineer
Darlene Green, P.P. — Board Planner
Michael Hubschman, P.E. — Applicant’s Engineer
David Spatz, P.P. — Applicant’s Planner
John Bryjak, A.ILA. — Applicant’s Architect
Client



